
Sending warm wishes from Forest Hills
School District. After a successful first
semester of the 2023-2024 academic
year, we hope all FHSD families have a
safe and restful winter break. Stay up to
date with FHSD news by scanning the
QR Code and follow our social media
channels for district-wide highlights! 
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Laila, 5th Grade, Ayer
Overall Winner of the Elementary Holiday Card Contest



Kayla, 2nd grade, Sherwood
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Lani, 2nd grade, Maddux

Photini, 3rd grade, Summit

Easton, 2nd grade, Ayer Valerie, Kindergarten, Mercer Elsie, 6th grade, Wilson


